
 
SAINT ANTHONY OF PADUA 

A MEMBER OF ST. GEORGE DEANERY 

 28TH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 

             OCTOBER 11TH, 2015 
 

Pastor:  Father Tom Extejt  ~ Office: 419-659-2263 or 419-659-4190 e-mail:  tjextejt@sa.noacsc.org 
Deacon:  Mr. James Dunn: 659-2707 e-mail:  jdunn9@woh.rr.com 

Principal:  Mrs. Jan Schimmoeller: 659-2103 Fax: 659-4194   e-mail:  schimmj@sa.noacsc.org 
 Parish Office: Mrs. Marilyn Siefker:  419-659-2263 Office Fax: 419- 659-5202 e-mail:   siefkem@sa.noacsc.org 

CCD Program Leader, Judy Schroeder : 419-659-5498  e-mail:  judyfhc@yahoo.com 
Youth Minister:  Hannah Warren: 419-303-5476  e-mail:  lifeteen@sa.noacsc.org 

Parish Office Hours:  Monday Thru Friday ~ 8:00 a.m. – 4:00 p.m. 
St. Anthony Parish Website:  www.cgstanthony.org 

St. Anthony School Website:  www.stanthonyschool.info  
 

       ********************************************************************************************* 

 ************************************************************************************* 

                                                               Mass Schedule 
 
   October       13   Tuesday         8:00 a.m. Mass      Weekday ~ {For The Parish}                                                    

October       14   Wednesday    8:00 a.m. Mass      Weekday ~ {Elmer & Audrey Vorst}                
   October       15   Thursday        8:00 a.m. Mass      St. Teresa of Jesus ~ {Gilbert, Jean & Kenny Smith}                          
   October       16   Friday            8:00 a.m. Mass      Weekday ~ {Lawrence & Margaret Stechschulte} 
   October       17   Saturday        8:00 a.m. Rosary         

October       17   Saturday        4:30 p.m. Mass      Vigil~29th Sunday in Ordinary Time ~ {Norm Maag ~  
                    Norm & Evelyn Utrup}         
October       18   Sunday          8:30 a.m. Mass       29th Sunday in Ordinary Time ~ {Camil, Eileen & Ed Knott ~ 
                         Sarah Stewart ~ Leonard & Lidwina Kaufman ~ Mary Diller}                    
October       18   Sunday        11:00 a.m. Mass       29th Sunday in Ordinary Time ~ {Don & Helen Schroeder} 
 
********************************************************************************************  
                                                                               Servers 
                                             
October       17     Saturday       4:30 p.m. Mass      Jevin Langhals, Tayte Langhals, Quinton Langhals                      
October       18     Sunday         8:30 a.m. Mass       Ethan Blankemeyer, Adam Birkemeier, Abe Morman                            
October       18     Sunday       11:00 a.m. Mass       Grant McCauley, Josh McCauley, Adam Bogart 
    
*********************************************************************************************  

                                                Commentators 
 
October   17   Saturday       4:30 p.m. Mass      Vonda Nemire     
October   18    Sunday         8:30 a.m. Mass       Ron Teders                                                                                        
October   18       Sunday       11:00 a.m. Mass       Hannah Warren 
 

  **********************************************************************************************                                                                      

                                                                         Eucharistic Ministers 
 
October   17  Saturday  4:30 p.m. Mass    Don & Laura Siefker, Deb Siefker, Marilyn Siefker                                 
October   18  Sunday    8:30 a.m. Mass    Charles Schmiesing, Faith Oglesbee, Diana Kaufman,    
                 Marilyn Birkemeier, Hannah Warren                   
October   18  Sunday   11:00 a.m. Mass    Harold Gerten, Noralu Kahle, Troy King, Lisa Meuleman, Deb Reed           
 
October   18   Sunday  ~  Hilty Home ~ Len Kruse 
 
 

                                                                                  ~ Hilty Home Residents ~ 
                         Wilbert Roof-Room 103B; Nolan Diller-Room 108B; Mary Maag-Room 119; Bill Alt-Room 121;                       

Jan Kiene-Room 200; Libby Schmenk-Room 204B; Dorothy Geiger-Room 211A;  Beatrice Inkrott-Room 212B;              
   Dolores Daniels-Room 215A; Mary Rita Fischbach-Room 215B;     

Betty Meyer-Room 303; Cathy Ruhe-Room 306  
 

 Having possessions is an illusion.  In today's gospel Jesus told the young man to give up his need to control and 
put his trust in God.  He couldn't let go!   

In families our need to control destroys relationships.   
We can lead, teach and encourage, but we can't control anyone but ourselves.  

 



          ********************************************************************************************   
    
  October    17    Saturday   4:30 p.m. Mass
  October    18    Sunday     8:30 a.m. Mass 
  October    18    Sunday   11:00 a.m. Ma
 
 *********************************************************************************************

**********************************************************************************************
   Income For The Week of October 4
 
Adult ~ Sunday ~ 183               $ 7,626
Children's ~ 27                                 
                               
Tuition                                         5,009.69
Miscellaneous                  1,866.00
                                             
Total Income                         $ 14,528.29
                        
**********************************************************************************************

300 Club Winner ~ October 10th
Special 300 Club Drawing ~ October 10th ~ Ruth Ellerbrock

******************************************************

Marria

Best wishes to Breanne and 
May the Lord bless you both with a lifetime of happiness together.

**********************************************************************************************
Helps Along The Way ~ We have recently made available various books, DVD's and CD's which give information 
we can use to help us on our faith journey.  Every week we will showcase one of the items to give you information on 
what the book, DVD or CD is all about.

      Learn why an anti-Catholic Baptist
Churches, why the Bible was translated into Latin, and answers to other misconceptions he had about the Catholic 
Church.  For these answers and more listen to Stephen Ray's CD, 
the Deepen Your Faith display at the Sycamore Street entrances of the church.  Evangelize by passing your CD on to 
others.    

 
*******************************************************************************
 
Scrip ~ The next Scrip weekend 
Karen Martin, Shirley Goedde, Marilyn Siefker
 
Christian Formation News ~ CCD classes 
The next CCD classes will be next 
 
Finance Committee ~ Will be meeting on 
Parish Council ~ Will be meeting 
 
Catholic Ladies of Columbia ~ The CLC will be meeting on 
basement.  The Rosary will be prayed in memory of Betty Michel.  "Make a Difference Day" ~ We w
old shoes to recycle into material 
are:  Cynthia Halker, Anne Schroeder
 
Preschool Bible School ~ The next Preschool Bible School class w
6:45 p.m. in the church basement.
 
That Man Is You ~ There has been a great turnout so far with the program averaging around 38 to 40 men. The 
meetings are Saturday mornings at 6:00
our private and public lives as well as leadership in greater society. We have gone over the price of failed leadership 
using statistics and scientific research, and have related these consequences to wha
due to poor leadership. As the pro
roles as men.  All men of the pari

********************************************************************************************   
                            Ushers 

Saturday   4:30 p.m. Mass     Aaron Siefker, Mike Recker, Tim Reimund, J
Sunday     8:30 a.m. Mass      Bruce Schroeder, Phil Stechschulte, Gib Kaufman, Craig Kaufman
Sunday   11:00 a.m. Mass      Dave Ellerbrock, Terry Giesige, Duane Vorst, Pat Vorst

*********************************************************************************************
Confessions ~ Saturday ~ 3:00 

 
**********************************************************************************************

October 4th    

$ 7,626.00                                           Ordinary Parish &
      26.60                                           Property Insurance                               11,771.99

          7,652.60                                           Health Insurance                                  
5,009.69                                            
1,866.00                                            Total Expenses                                 $ 28,642.36

14,528.29                                             
                          

**********************************************************************************************
ner ~ October 10th ~ Margaret Stechschulte 

Special 300 Club Drawing ~ October 10th ~ Ruth Ellerbrock
  

**************************************************************************
Marriage Bans II ~ Alesha Glass & Philip Siefker

Marriage Bans III ~ Breanne Schroeder & Clayton Windau
 

Breanne and Clayton who will be married on Saturday, October 17th, here at St. Anthony's.
May the Lord bless you both with a lifetime of happiness together.

 
**********************************************************************************************

We have recently made available various books, DVD's and CD's which give information 
we can use to help us on our faith journey.  Every week we will showcase one of the items to give you information on 
what the book, DVD or CD is all about. 

"Finding The Fullness of Faith
By:  Stephen Ray 

 
Catholic Baptist became Catholic.  He learned why Catholics chained the Bible in Catholic 

Churches, why the Bible was translated into Latin, and answers to other misconceptions he had about the Catholic 
Church.  For these answers and more listen to Stephen Ray's CD, "Find
the Deepen Your Faith display at the Sycamore Street entrances of the church.  Evangelize by passing your CD on to 

*******************************************************************************

will be October 17th and 18th.  The helpers are:  
Karen Martin, Shirley Goedde, Marilyn Siefker, Anne Schroeder and Christie Tabler

CCD classes will be held this Sunday, October 11

classes will be next Sunday, October 18th. 

Will be meeting on Tuesday, October 13th at 6:00 p.m. in the rectory.
Will be meeting on Tuesday, October 13th at 7:00 p.m. in the rectory.

The CLC will be meeting on Thursday, October 15th

basement.  The Rosary will be prayed in memory of Betty Michel.  "Make a Difference Day" ~ We w
old shoes to recycle into material to be used under playground equipment.  Members on the refreshment committee 
are:  Cynthia Halker, Anne Schroeder (Sam), Amy Tabler and Marge Tabler.

The next Preschool Bible School class will be held on 
6:45 p.m. in the church basement. 

There has been a great turnout so far with the program averaging around 38 to 40 men. The 
at 6:00 a.m. and end at 7:30 a.m. So far, we have explored the issue of leadership in 

our private and public lives as well as leadership in greater society. We have gone over the price of failed leadership 
using statistics and scientific research, and have related these consequences to wha

program continues, we will get a better u
arish are welcome to attend. 

********************************************************************************************   

Aaron Siefker, Mike Recker, Tim Reimund, Jon Diller 
Bruce Schroeder, Phil Stechschulte, Gib Kaufman, Craig Kaufman
Dave Ellerbrock, Terry Giesige, Duane Vorst, Pat Vorst 

*********************************************************************************************
Confessions ~ Saturday ~ 3:00 - 4:00 p.m.   

**********************************************************************************************
   Expenses For The Week of October 4

Ordinary Parish & School Expenses  $11,168.37
Property Insurance                               11,771.99
Health Insurance                                    

Total Expenses                                 $ 28,642.36

**********************************************************************************************
~ Margaret Stechschulte ~ Ticket #186 ~ $100.00 

Special 300 Club Drawing ~ October 10th ~ Ruth Ellerbrock ~ Ticket #223 ~ $150.00  

****************************************
~ Alesha Glass & Philip Siefker 

Breanne Schroeder & Clayton Windau 

who will be married on Saturday, October 17th, here at St. Anthony's.
May the Lord bless you both with a lifetime of happiness together.  

**********************************************************************************************
We have recently made available various books, DVD's and CD's which give information 

we can use to help us on our faith journey.  Every week we will showcase one of the items to give you information on 

Finding The Fullness of Faith" 

became Catholic.  He learned why Catholics chained the Bible in Catholic 
Churches, why the Bible was translated into Latin, and answers to other misconceptions he had about the Catholic 

"Finding the Fullness of Faith" available for $3.00 on 
the Deepen Your Faith display at the Sycamore Street entrances of the church.  Evangelize by passing your CD on to 

**********************************************************************************************

The helpers are:  Ken & Connie Kruse,            
and Christie Tabler. 

October 11th, 9:30 to 10:45 a.m. in the school.

at 6:00 p.m. in the rectory. 
at 7:00 p.m. in the rectory. 

Thursday, October 15th at 7:00 p.m. in the church 
basement.  The Rosary will be prayed in memory of Betty Michel.  "Make a Difference Day" ~ We will be collecting 

used under playground equipment.  Members on the refreshment committee 
, Amy Tabler and Marge Tabler. 

ill be held on Sunday, October 18th, at 5:30 

There has been a great turnout so far with the program averaging around 38 to 40 men. The 
So far, we have explored the issue of leadership in 

our private and public lives as well as leadership in greater society. We have gone over the price of failed leadership 
using statistics and scientific research, and have related these consequences to what King David and Israel suffered 

er understanding of how to fulfill our lea

********************************************************************************************      

Bruce Schroeder, Phil Stechschulte, Gib Kaufman, Craig Kaufman 

********************************************************************************************* 

**********************************************************************************************                      
ses For The Week of October 4th 

11,168.37   
Property Insurance                               11,771.99 

  5,702.00         

Total Expenses                                 $ 28,642.36 

********************************************************************************************** 

******************** 

who will be married on Saturday, October 17th, here at St. Anthony's. 

********************************************************************************************** 
We have recently made available various books, DVD's and CD's which give information 

we can use to help us on our faith journey.  Every week we will showcase one of the items to give you information on 

became Catholic.  He learned why Catholics chained the Bible in Catholic 
Churches, why the Bible was translated into Latin, and answers to other misconceptions he had about the Catholic 

available for $3.00 on 
the Deepen Your Faith display at the Sycamore Street entrances of the church.  Evangelize by passing your CD on to 

***************    

            

9:30 to 10:45 a.m. in the school.  

at 7:00 p.m. in the church 
ill be collecting 

used under playground equipment.  Members on the refreshment committee 

, at 5:30 - 

There has been a great turnout so far with the program averaging around 38 to 40 men. The 
So far, we have explored the issue of leadership in 

our private and public lives as well as leadership in greater society. We have gone over the price of failed leadership 
t King David and Israel suffered 

leadership 



St. Anthony's Knights of Columbus Annual Hog Roast ~ The K of C hog roast will be held on Saturday,     

October 17th  after the 4:30 p.m. mass. The cost is $7 for adults and $4 for children under 12. The menu will include 
roasted pork, baked beans, mashed potatoes and gravy, applesauce and roll.  Dine in or carry-out.  Proceeds will go to 
support our local Rosary Guild and the refugees fleeing from the Middle East.   

Heartbeat of Lima ~ During the month of October, we will continue to collect baby items.  A box will be under the 
table at the top of the steps (parking lot & Sycamore Street entrances).  Suggested items: Baby diapers of all sizes, 
baby shampoos, baby nail clippers and onesies.  Again this year, we will have baby bottles available to fill with your 
loose change to go along with our October  “Baby Shower for Mary/Heartbeat” theme.  There are boxes of baby 
bottles at the entrances that you can take home and return by the end of October.  We appreciate your participation in 
this very worthwhile project. 
     
Server Training ~  The second server training session will be held on  Sunday, October 11th after the 11:00 a.m. 
Mass.  The training will take approximately 1 1/2 hours.  If you can't make our second training session, call         
Norm Schnipke at 419-659-2878 to set up a more convenient time. 
  
Cemetery ~  We will be cleaning up the cemetery in preparation for winter.  Please remove any items that you would 
like to use again next spring by Monday, October 12th.  Thank you. 
 
********************************************************************************************** 
 

WOW...WHAT A BATTLE OF FUN!!! 
  

 St. Anthony's hosted the 30th Annual Deanery Battle of the Youth last Sunday and it

      was a HUGE SUCCESS!!!  

 

  We had...  

   - 170 to 180 Teens (17 teams-each team consisted of 10 to 11 teens) 

   - 17 plus team leaders -50 plus Adult volunteer helpers  

   - 20 plus younger helpers/runners  

   - 1 wonderful kitchen crew that fed everyone  

   - 1 group of organizers headed up by youth leader Hannah  

   - several local Priests to be present and or be a part of their local team  

       including Fr. Tom leading us in prayer at the beginning and end of the day  

   -A HUGE amount of desserts donated by our wonderful parishioners 

  

  WE  WANT TO THANK EVERYONE THAT HELPED IN ANY WAY!!!  

     THANK YOU...THANK YOU...THANK YOU! 
 

Life Teen ~ Our next Life Night will be this Sunday, October 11th.  This will be our first night on Theology of the 
Body.  The Theme is called “Death,” and we will discuss original sin. 
. 
 Our first Edge night for the year will be this Sunday, October 11th.  Edge is a program for the Junior High of 
the parish that coordinates with the High School Life Teen program.  It does not matter if the Junior High student 
attends St Anthony’s or CCD.   All Junior High students are welcome.  Mass is at 6:00 p.m., and is followed by a 
meal and then faith based activities. 
 
**********************************************************************************************  

All Soul's Day Memorial ~ We will be remembering our loved ones we have lost from 11/1/2014 through 10/31/2015 
with a special Memorial Service on Sunday, November 1st at 2:00 p.m.   

Feather Party & Altar Rosary Bake Sale ~ The St. Anthony's annual Feather Party and Altar Rosary Bake Sale will 
be held on Sunday, November 22nd, after the 8:30 a.m. Mass. 

American Legion Chicken BBQ ~ The American Legion in Columbus Grove will be sponsoring a chicken BBQ on 
Sunday, October 18th, from 11:00 a.m. to 1:00 p.m.  The cost is $7.00.   Eat in or carry-outs are available. 

Ottawa K of C ~ The Ottawa K of C is having their All-You-Can-Eat Chicken & Fish Fry with all the trimmings, 
Friday, October 16th through Friday, November 20th, from 4:30 to 7:00 p.m.  The cost is $9.00 for adults, $3.00 for 
children K-8 and $1.00 for preschoolers.  Carry outs are available. 

Glandorf, St. John’s Altar Rosary Bingo/Bake Sale ~ Will be held on Sunday, October 18th, 1:00 p.m. at                
St John’s Parish Hall.  All are welcome for an afternoon of fun and fellowship!                                                           



Calling all High School Juniors, Seniors, and College Freshmen; Consider TEC!   TEC, or Teens Encounter 
Christ, is a dynamic, life-giving experience based on the Paschal Mystery:  the life, death, resurrection, and mission of 
Jesus Christ.  This is a retreat held in our diocese for the last 50 years and has led thousands of young men and 
women to a deeper faith and a greater relationship with Christ.  It is held in Carey, Ohio at Our Lady of Conciliation 
Shrine and Pilgrim House.  All forms can be downloaded online at www.toledodiocese.org/page/youthministry , are 
located at the church exits, or  can be obtained from Hannah Warren (419-303-5476).  The  first Guys TEC 422 is  

October 17-19, 2015, and the first  Girls TEC 423 is December 5-7, 2015.                                                                                                     

                

Columbus Grove Community Senior Lunch & Bingo ~ The Columbus Grove Community Senior Lunch will be held 
on Tuesday, October 13th at 11:30 a.m. at the Columbus Grove Christian Church, 105 South Broadway in 
Columbus Grove.  The menu is baked spaghetti, green beans, garlic bread, apple dumpling with ice cream, coffee and 
water.  Bingo will be played immediately following the luncheon. The lunch is sponsored by the Hilty Home of 
Pandora and the Columbus Grove Christian Church. 
  
Putnam Heritage Open House ~ All are welcome to an open house at the Putnam Heritage Assisted Living,         
1380 North Locust Street in Ottawa, on Sunday, October 18th, 1:00 to 4:00 p.m.  (North of the YMCA)  Snacks and 
beverages will be provided.  If you have any questions, call the Putnam Heritage at 419-523-5152.  Come check us 
out!   
 
Carey Healing Mass ~ The Basilica and National Shrine of Our Lady of Consolation in Carey will be having a 
healing Mass on Friday, October 16th at 7:00 p.m.  Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament, individual prayer and the 
anointing of the sick will take place after Mass.  The next healing Mass is November 20th - 7:00 p.m.  More 
information can be found on the bulletin board at the Sycamore Street entrance of  church. 

 

Putnam County Catholic Young Adults ~ Come join us every other Monday night at 7:30 p.m. as we seek to grow 
deeper into our faith.  Our next meeting dates are:  October 12th, October 26th, November 9th and November 23rd.  
Also come and join us for our Men's and Women's group who will meet November 2nd.   We will be gathering at 
Neil & Brooke Cassidy's house: 13299 Road 10-L, Ottawa.  Contacts:    Neil:  419-302-4959,  Brooke: 419-233-4312 
or email at brookemariecassidy@gmail.com. 
     
The Friends of the Putnam County District Library in Ottawa ~ The Friends of the Putnam County District Library 
are now accepting applications for the 8th Annual Autumn Harvest of Crafts Show.  This will be held Saturday, 
October 31st at Ottawa-Glandorf High School, 630 Glendale Avenue, Ottawa, from 9:00 am - 3:00 p.m.  Please note 
that this show is one week later than last year.  For more information e-mail friendscraftshow@yahoo.com or phone 
Judy at 419-659-5478.  Proceeds benefit all locations of the Putnam County District Library.   
 
Attention – Girls in Grades 5-12 ~ All Putnam County Girls - in grades 5th thru 12th, are invited to the Challenge 
Club Kick-Off Meeting on Friday, October 16th in St. Michael’s, Kalida, church basement from 3:30 p.m.-5:00 p.m. 
Come learn more about joining Challenge.  We will have a meeting schedule for the year available that day. 
Just $50 / girl for the whole year, or $20 / session. Any Questions?  Please call Julie Siebeneck 419-532-2572,    
Becky Lucke 419-532-2223 or Jill Zeller 419-532-2511.  Download registration and emergency medical forms 
at stmichaelskalida.org under “Recent Bulletins”. 
 Challenge is for young ladies in grades 5-8, led by high school team leaders where the girls explore their faith, 
deepen friendships and serve their parish and community in an atmosphere of Christian charity.  In addition to 
learning more about this personal relationship with Christ, the girls spread that love to others through apostolic 
projects.  
 
The Fort Jennings Train Depot Exhibit ~ Will hold its annual open house this Sunday, October 11th from 1:00 to  
4:00 p.m. Featured will be historic railroad displays, an operating model railroad layout, hand car rides, and a           
1/3 scale riding train in addition to refreshments and snacks.  The exhibit is located 1 mile north of St. Rt. 224 on 
Road 22-K in Cloverdale.  
 
Support Our Retired Priests ~ Please consider a donation to Perpetuate The Gift.  Your gift benefits our retired 
Diocesan priests and your Parish.  Once a priest retires he is responsible for his own personal expenses: medical, 
housing, car, clothing and food.  All funds contributed between October 1st and December 31st help reduce the 
amount the parish contributes to the fund.  A gift of cash or check can be sent to Perpetuate The Gift, PO Box 954, 
Toledo, OH 43697 or placed in the parish collection.  A gift may also be made online at www.ourpriest.org.  If you 
would like to give a gift of stock or designate a bequest to help our retired priests, please contact Karen Szymanski at 
419‐244‐6711 or email at kszymanski@toledodiocese.org. 
 
Statewide Holy Hour ~ St. Anthony's will be having a Holy Hour of Exposition for Vocations on Wednesday, 

November 4th, 7:00 to 8:00 p.m. in the church.  Catholic parishes across the State of Ohio will be uniting as one 
voice in prayer for an increase in priestly and religious vocations. 
 
 "Behind and before every vocation to the priesthood or to the consecrated life there is always the strong and 
intense prayer of someone:  a grandmother, a grandfather, a mother, a father, a community....Vocations are born 
in prayer and from prayer; and only through prayer can they persevere and bear fruit." 

             Pope Francis 
   



Putnam County Help Me Grow ~ Will be providing FREE screenings (hearing, development, speech, vision, 
behavioral and play skills) for Putnam County infants, toddlers, and preschoolers by appointment, Tuesday,      
October 27th from 1:00-4:30 p.m. at the Putnam County Educational Service Center.  Please call to schedule an 
appointment at 419-523-6059. 
 

 

  
 

COMPLIMENTS:  Bishop Thomas had compliments for everyone after last Saturday’s celebration.  
He talked about how beautiful our church is, how well maintained our grounds are, how well the 
servers and choir were trained, how interesting the exhibits in the school were, and how delicious the 
dinner was.  I would like to pass these compliments on to all persons who were involved.  I would 
also like to specially thank our principal, Mrs. Jan Schimmoeller, who coordinated all these aspects 
of our centennial Mass and dinner. 
WELCOME, FR. BROWN:  Father Harold Brown, CPPS, retired pastor of St. John in Glandorf 
will preach at all Masses this weekend.  His topic will be Marriage Encounter, a program for married 
couples that endeavors to improve communication in the home and to turn a good marriage into a 
great marriage.  I’m sure his message will be important for almost all of us. 
BIRTHDAY:  Thanks to everyone, young and young at heart, who helped me celebrate my birthday.  
In the evening I found out that I have to share my birthday with Vladimir Putin, which I am not 
happy about.  I am writing our Congressman to ask what the Government can do about that. 
JESUS AND THE RICH MAN:  There is a very famous painting by Caravaggio of Jesus stepping 
into the tax collector’s office to call Saint Matthew to be a disciple.  The tax collector’s office is dark 
with the darkness of sin.  With Jesus’ entry, the light shines into the darkness.  Matthew seems to be 
asking,  “You want me?”  Some of Matthew’s associates seem to be saying,  “You want him?  Jesus, 
You’ve got to be kidding!”  And another tax collector’s reaction is to hug the money on the table, as 
if he were a quarterback protecting the football.  He knows what you have to give up to follow Jesus, 
and he wants no part of it. 
 Matthew said “yes” to Jesus;  the rich man in today’s Gospel says “yes” to his money.  For a 
disciple, money is just a tool to bring people to the Kingdom.  You use it for people in need and for 
the sharing of the Gospel message, and you use it unsparingly.  For some other people, life is about 
having money and control over others;  Jesus is a leisure-time activity that you can take or leave as 
you wish. 
 In the end, what happens?  We come to a Kingdom where we can’t enter unless we let go of 
everything, so that our hearts accept God fully.  Have you and I been practicing at letting go?    
Peter doesn’t understand this.  He thinks that the rich became rich because they are God’s special 
pals, and the poor became poor because God is punishing them for something.  In the disciples’ 
view, the rich have the inside track when it comes to getting into heaven.  If it’s hard for a rich man 
to enter the Kingdom, what chance do ordinary guys like the disciples have?  Jesus tells them that 
heaven is pure gift.  Human beings can’t earn their way in;  with our limited vision we can’t tell who 
is out and who is in.  “For human beings it is impossible, but not for God.  All things are possible for 
God.”   
HOG ROAST FOR CHARITY:  The Knights of Columbus annual hog roast is next Saturday, 
October 17 after the 4:30 Mass.  This year all proceeds will be for charity.  The Knights have 
committed $200.00 to the Rosary Guild, the group of mostly young people who make rosaries for the 
foreign missions.  Last year they shipped 500 rosaries to missionaries in Nigeria and India.  The 
balance will go to a fund to help refugees from Iraq and Syria.  The Supreme Council of the Knights 
of Columbus has committed $4.5 million to provide food and other necessities to people who are 
fleeing their homes with nothing but the clothes on their backs.  Many of these people are our brother 
and sister Catholics who are threatened with the most serious persecution.  Local Catholic bishops, 
who in some cases are refugees also, will oversee the distribution. 
 By the way, this is one more good reason to join the Knights of Columbus.  The Knights have 
had a history of helping persecuted Catholics, going all the way back to people in Mexico who were 
suffering for their faith in the 1920s.  It’s a faith commitment that more men should be part of. 
                                                                                         

                      Father Tom 
  
 



October 13  Hot Lunch $2.50 

   Cookie Dough Delivery 

October 14  Kids on the Block Gr. 3 

   7PM SAC Meeting 

October 16  3rd Grade Rosary  

   Realeyes Program 

   End of Quarter 

October 19  Qtr. Break—No School 

October 23  Grade Cards Go Home 

October 26-30  Red Ribbon Week 

October 29-Nov. 1 8th Grade DC Trip 

November 1  2AM Fall Back 1 Hour 

November 2  Falcon Spirit Day 

St. Anthony of Padua School * 520 W. Sycamore Street * Columbus Grove, OH 45830 * 419-659-2103  www.stanthonyschool.info 

Saint 

Anthony  

Falcon 

News 

 

Q: What kind of hats do you 

wear on your legs? 

A: Knee-caps 

Lunch Recess  

Volunteers 

Week of:  

October 12th 

MONDAY: Kay Langhals 

TUESDAY: Jackie Herman 

WEDNESDAY:  Lisa Langhals 

THURSDAY: Cheryl Ellerbrock 

FRIDAY: Dana Hoover 

 Amy Stechschulte 

THANKS! 

A BIG Thank You to the 

School Advisory Council for 

purchasing mulch for our 

playground and to Bruce 

Schroeder and Doug Speer 

for spreading the mulch! 

100th Anniversary Celebration 

Many, many thanks to Bishop Thomas and Dan Demski, 

our servers, readers, Deacon Jim, Deacon Larry, Fr. Tom, 

Norm Schnipke, Amy Stechschulte for chairing the commit-

tee, Dawn Davis for planning the decorations, SAC, Divine 

Interventions, Mrs. Bonnell and Mrs. Beabien for planning 

the Mass, all the teachers and staff, Bruce Schroeder,  all 

our students, our parents for bringing in desserts, our alum-

ni, Jean Kohls, Agnes Hoffman, Bea Candler, Agnes Uten-

dorf, Denny Ricker, Dave Ellerbrock, Desiray Engberg, and 

Tayt Birnesser for their statements about our school, the 

choir and Jean for their beautiful music, and the wonderful 

attendance we had at Church, at the meal, and at our Open 

House! It was truly a day made in heaven! 

About the Math Rumors  

I recently sat down with Mr. Verhoff, Mr. Best and Brian 

Schroeder to try to get to the bo:om of these rumors. 

They were all reassuring. What you need to understand is 

that a Catholic School cannot be compared to a public 

school. We are different by design. We are not held ac-

countable in the same ways. We do teach the same stand-

ards but the emphasis is different. It is an adjustment to 

switch schools so if there are struggles, many are because 

of that. We give second chances and extra help when we 

can and work to help our students be successful. We will 

con=nue to keep the lines of communica=on open be-

tween the 2 schools so our students con=nue to be as well 

prepared as they have always been. Our scores from our 

NCEA MAP Tes=ng are as good as many Diocesan Catholic 

Schools and be:er than some. We always strive for im-

provement. On a side note: of the 8 sixth graders that le@ 

St. Anthony, the parents of 6 of those students were confi-

dent enough in our math program to enroll their child in 

Pre-Algebra as 7th graders. 

About Our Faculty 

Some of the reasons we received for withdrawing students last 

spring were because of faculty turn-over.  We not only have a 

difficult =me keeping good teachers, but it is just as difficult to 

hire good teachers. Salary is the issue. I have been trying to get a 

salary scale adopted for 2 years. For the last few years, we have 

go:en very few applicants  and then when they find out the sala-

ry, many drop out of the interview process leaving us with candi-

dates that aren’t as strong. Our star=ng salary is $22,500. This 

past spring I interviewed a young man with a wife and 2 children. 

He had two years experience. When I offered him the posi=on, 

he turned it down. The salary I was given to offer him was 

$23,467 for 2 years experience. Poverty level is $24,250.  We 

have a teacher here with 31 years experience. She could go to a 

public school, claim 0 years experience and s=ll get a $1,000+ 

raise. I was allowed to offer a li:le more money to fill our open 

posi=ons with more good teachers with experience this summer. 

This year’s staff is stellar, but they are way under paid. We can’t 

con=nue to have good academics if we don’t have con=nuity in 

our teaching staff. Any administrator will tell you that. The dio-

cese has put together a 3 year plan to bring our teachers up to 

about 80% of a public school teachers pay. I hope you will sup-

port the plan when it is presented to you.        Sincerely, 

               Jan Schimmoeller 



Thank you Mrs. Schimmoeller: 

Mrs. Jan Schimmoeller has helped St. Anthony School be more “different by design” and greatly increased our 

Catholic identity with the staff and students.  She has been a dedicated leader of the school the past six school 

years and has truly loved and nurtured the students.  She has integrated and increased the use of technology 

throughout the building, keeping up with changes in the educational world.  Due to recent unfortunate events, 

Mrs. Schimmoeller has worked to increase building security to protect our children.  Mrs. Schimmoeller has 

been involved in many projects and programs that will have a lasting impact on the school.   

Here are a few: 

Catholic Identity: 

•  Begins each day with a staff meeting and prayer.   

• Leads the entire school in prayer in the gymnasium in the morning and afternoon 

• Started the Life Skills Program teaching students about trustworthiness, truthfulness, positive 

comments, common sense, flexibility, initiative, patience, pride, and much more 

• Added an Accelerated Reader requirement that students must read one book from the Catholic 

Identity section of the library every quarter 

Building Security and Upgrades: 

• Security system installed 

• Air conditioning installed 

• Moved the main office downstairs so every visitor is accounted for and not walking around 

undetected 

• Intercom system installed in the foyer of the school entrance 

• Door installed by the main office so visitors report to the office before entering the rest of the 

building 

• Protective film on windows and doors 

• Brought school tutors into the building to keep teachers and students safe 

• Girls and boys school restroom renovations 

• Motion-sensor lights in the restrooms and locker rooms so lights are not left on 

• Started the project to have a new intercom system installed throughout the building this school 

year 

Technology: 

•  Electronic sign installed to post school and parish news 

• Smartboard in every classroom 

• iPads  and iPad carts for staff and students 

• Portable sound system for assemblies  

•  Subscribed the school to Progressbook and DASL 

• Communicates quickly with St. Anthony families with email updates 

• Started a school webpage 

• Countertops in the technology classroom 

School Events: 

•  Involved with TV commercial and promotional video to help school enrollment 

• Involved with creating a billboard advertising St. Anthony School during Catholic Schools Week 

• Bus duty every morning to welcome students to school 

• Lunch recess duty every day to give the teachers an entire 30 minute lunch period 

• Started a school bulletin board displayed in the back of church to keep parishioners informed of 

school events 

• Organizes and attends Back to School Swimming Parties, Family Movie Nights, and Skating Parties 

• Organized the new leadership group, “The High Fliers” and participated in its many events 

• Organized the mural of St. Anthony on the wall in the gymnasium 

• Helped with Purse Bingo 

The list could keep going on and on.  Mrs. Schimmoeller has been a dedicated principal.  She has attended 

hundreds of meetings, returned many phone calls and emails, and has given many hugs to our precious little 

ones.  Thank you Mrs. Schimmoeller!     Thank You!  Thank You! Thank You! 

 



                                            ST. ANTHONY OF PADUA PARISH FINANCIAL REPORT

                                                             July 1, 2014 through June 30, 2015

Parish Operating Income School Operating Income
Sunday & Holy Day Offerings $137,709 Student Receipts $139,365

Christmas &  Easter 42,884 Student Service Income 10,761

Other Offerings 3,429 Gifts and Grants 454,451

Stole Fees & Stipends 7,525 Mandated Services 49,680

Bequests & Special Donations 7,096 Other Income 12,123

Parish Activities (Gross Proceeds) 152,922

Miscellaneous Income 11,978 Total School Operating Income 666,380

Total Parish Operating Income $363,543  

Parish Operating Expenses School Operating Expenses
Parish Salaries $89,697 Faculty & Student Service Payroll $521,375

Payroll Taxes & Fringes 16,649 Administrative Expense 20,875

Administrative Expenses 15,706 Instructional Expense 25,226

Building Expenses 30,775 Building Expense 50,995

Diocesan Assessment 13,311 Marketing & Fundraising Expense 33,660

Parish Operations 108,936 Student Service Expense 13,598

Parish Support for St. Anthony School 36,032  

Total Parish Operating Expenses 311,106 Total School Operating Expenses 665,729

Net Operating Gain 52,437 School Operating Inc/Exp To Parish 651

Parish Capital Income and Expenses School Capital Income & Expenses
Parish Capital Expenditures 13,522 Mutual Funds-Inc./Loss 48

School Capital Expenditures -36,731

Total Parish Capital Expenses 13,522 Total School Capital Inc/Expenses -36,683

Net Gain (Loss) to Parish 38,915 Parish Support-St. Anthony School 36,032

St. Anthony Cemetery School Endowment
Balance - July 1, 2014 $12,656 Balance - July 1, 2014 $162,234

Receipts 13,001 Receipts 37,137

Disbursements 12,305 Disbursements 0

Balance - June 30, 2015 $13,352 Balance - June 30, 2015 $199,371

 

 

Parish Cash Accounts - 7/1/2014 $24,901 Parish Savings Accts - 7/1/2014 $116,111

Parish Cash Accounts - 6/30/2015 $20,688 Parish Savings Accts - 6/30/2015 $108,899

Memos:

1. Sunday Collection, Christmas & Easter    

    Donations Requested to be School

    Donations are Included in 

    Gifts & Grants under School Operating.

    Income (Per Signatures) $274,424


